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Title:

Women in Leadership-DKG and Education

Summary: (Zomit 100 words)

Mrs. Sheri York, Gamma Delta member, and Principal at Pine Haven Elementary School in Jamestown,
Tennessee spoke at the October meeting about the importance of being involved in professional organizations,
and organizations that feed the soul, not only the brain. Mrs. Sheri has been a member since 2002. She began
her career in 1994 teaching 1st grade. She has since moved into the assistant principal position at that same
school and has now become the principal.
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Tracy Tompkins, First Vice-President
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Submit EEC Spotlight form to: Marsha Brewer First Vice President to earn Maycie
Points for a project or program submission — gnash81@comcast.net

NOTE: Chapters may also submit this form/information to the Tennessee State
Editor for possible submission to the DKG Tennessee News to earn points for the
Chapter Communication Award — mnsteeneditor@gmail.com

Bottom Line — you are using one form for 2 purposes (EEC Submission and DKG
Tennessee News Submission).
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